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Thursday 27.03.2025 

Dear Parents, 

 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support throughout the term and to wish you all 

the very best for the holiday. 

 
The Business Continuity Planning exercise was extremely well supported with the attendance rates for 

students in both schools being above or well above 80%. It was a very worthwhile learning exercise as 

this provided good opportunity to assess any technical challenges around online learning, should this be 

required in the future. Your support in ensuring the success of this exercise is much appreciated. 

 
Our students have continued to work hard during the amended Ramadan hours and I have very much 

enjoyed the Iftar events I have attended as part of the holy month. I know that the school communities 

have welcomed the opportunity to come together during Ramadan and I thank all the staff who have 

done so much to make these events such a success. 

 
As you will be aware, the schools will re-open on Sunday 13 April, so I hope you can enjoy a relaxing 

and restful holiday, Eid Mubarak to you all. 

 

David WHALLEY 

Head of Education 

Our vision is for our students to be high achieving, healthy and happy individuals, well prepared to 

take their place as global citizens and leaders of the future 


